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FFom:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Roc Sciarrone <roc@rocdesigns.net>
Saturday, January 23, 2010 11:50 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

RE: RIN 3038-AC61 in the body of the message.

To whom it may concern.

I am a forex trader and I would appreciate the leverage values required in retail forex trading to be left as they
currently are and not reduced in any way.

Regards,
Roc Sciarrone.


